
THE LEWIS CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL RESEARCH WISHES YOU A HAPPY LABOR DAY!

As we wish you a Happy Labor Day, we salute the extraordinary eff ort our Lewis Center for Educational Research     students 
put forth each day to not just learn the material they are assigned, but to master it.  The photo above shows 9th graders 
Andrew Cook, Kenny Miranda and Allen Miranda (left to right) at our Academy for Academic Excellence Mission Control 
center in Apple Valley, CA as they celebrated the launch of the LCROSS Mission to the Moon on June 18.  These students, 
and tens of thousands of others around the world, are experiencing science in a very personal and meaningful way as 
they participate in tracking this mission with the Lewis Center’s Goldstone Apple Valley Radio Telescope (GAVRT) from 
launch until it impacts the moon on October 9.  At the Lewis Center, we are proud of this renowned program, whereby 
students master advanced scientifi c principles in an atmosphere which makes learning a labor of love.


